
Mike Nearman should be expelled from the Oregon State Legislature. His premeditated actions allowed an incursion which 
endangered occupants of the building and are not the actions of a law abiding citizen. He must be held accountable for these 
actions and removed from his position. His disregard for the safety and  security of our Capitol cannot be condoned. Allowing him to 
continue to serve sets a terrible precedent in place. The evidence is clear, the only acceptable response is expulsion.
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